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Oklahoma Cattlemen’s Association Endorses 
Attorney General Gentner Drummond for Governor 

 
[Oklahoma City, OK – January 23, 2025] – The Oklahoma Cattlemen’s Association (OCA) announced today the 
organization’s endorsement of Oklahoma Attorney General Gentner Drummond for Governor in 2026. 

"OCA is pleased to be able to support Attorney General Gentner Drummond for Governor in 2026,” said Dr. Troy 
Shelby, OCA President. “General Drummond is a fifth-generation cattle rancher who knows the challenges and the 
opportunities of the Oklahoma beef cattle raiser. His work as Attorney General in addressing cattle theft, illegal 
business operations, particularly marijuana grows, and pushing back on federal regulation overreach has been great 
these past two years.  OCA looks forward to working with him as Governor to continue protecting and improving the 
business climate for Oklahoma beef cattle ranchers and all Oklahomans.” 

The Oklahoma Cattlemen's Association is a leading advocate for the cattle industry in Oklahoma, representing cattle 
producers and ranchers across the state. The OCA is dedicated to promoting the well-being of the cattle industry, 
ensuring the protection of private property rights, and supporting legislation that benefits the agricultural community. 
The OCA is the trusted voice of the Oklahoma Cattle Industry and works to protect and empower Oklahoma cattlemen 
today, to serve tomorrow. For more information about OCA membership, the theft reward program or activities call 
405-235-4391 or visit www.okcattlemen.org. 


